
From: Cassie van Veenendaal
Sent: 23/01/2024 11:47:03 AM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED  DA2023/1708

Dear Northern Beaches Council,

I trust this email finds you well. My name is Cassie van Veenendall, and I am writing to
express my wholehearted support for the Development Application (DA2023/1708) proposing
the construction of a world-class recreational facility in Manly.

My family resides on the north shore and my daughter is a dedicated member of the Manly
Warringah Gymnastics Club  Over the past four years, she has actively participated in
competitive gymnastics, demonstrating not only her commitment but also her passion for the
sport  It is with great excitement that we learn about the proposal to establish a facility that
could elevate the gymnastics experience for athletes like my daughter.

The prospect of having a state-of-the-art recreational facility in Manly is not only thrilling for
current gymnasts but also holds the promise of transforming our community into a hub for this
incredible sport as well as many others. As a parent, witnessing the positive impact that
gymnastics has had on my daughter's life, I firmly believe that providing such facilities will not
only nurture the dreams of aspiring athletes but also attract world-class coaches to our
community

The plans for the facility are impressively well thought out, maximizing the use of space and
ensuring a wide range of benefits for the community. Beyond catering to the needs of current
gymnasts, this facility will undoubtedly become a focal point for various community activities,
enhancing the overall quality of life in Manly. The potential for increased participation in
gymnastics and the broader sporting community excites me, and I am confident it will
contribute significantly to the growth and vibrancy of our area.

I urge the council to support this proposal wholeheartedly, recognizing the benefits it brings to
both current and future generations  By investing in this world class recreational facility, we
are not only fostering the dreams of young athletes like my daughter but also creating a
lasting legacy for our community

Thank you for your time and consideration  I look forward to witnessing the positive impact
that this facility will undoubtedly have.

Cassie van Veenendaal




